
I grew up in the San Juans and loved the ferry boats. I have lived in Portland for 15 
years and believe we should have ferries on the river. In addition to our beautiful 
bridges. We need ferry boats to offload traffic from the I-5 and I-205 bridges, we need 
ferry boats to improve pedestrian commuting experience, and we need ferry boats to 
make better use of our beautiful rivers. 
 
Tobi Lehman 


